
 

 

 

WEEKLY REMINDER: 3RD FEBRUARY 

Our Christian value this term is Courage 

 

ADVANCED DIARY DATES 

11th February  Year 4’s In the Net at Powells Primary School  

12th February  No Dance After School Club  

14th February  No Drama After School Club  

14th February  Term 3 ends  

24th February  Inset Day  

25th February  Term 4 begins 

25th February Swimming lessons start Y2-Y4 

7th March  Schoolbeat 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DAY  WHAT’S  ON THIS WEEK 

MONDAY 

3rd  

ASC SATS Club 

TUESDAY 

4th 

 
PE lesson in PM 

Children to wear school uniform and change into PE kit. 

Individual music lessons 

Pets as Therapy 

ASC Sports 

WEDNESDAY 

5th  
 

 

ASC Dance  

THURSDAY 

6th 

Winter Olympics 

Children to wear school uniform and change into PE kit. 

FRIDAY 

7th 
PE lesson in AM 

Sports Breakfast 

Children to wear school uniform and change into PE kit. 

Panathlon Ten Pin event – The group of pupils attending, to wear PE kit to 

school and bring in a Packed Lunch.  

ASC Drama 



 

ATTENDANCE 

Congratulations to Owl who have won the attendance bear for the week commencing 27th 

January 2025.  Ernie will sit in Owl class this week. 

 

The current days of learning missed at North Cerney School since September 2024 are: 13 days  

Every Day and Minute counts and every 5 minutes missed equals 3 days over the school year!  

BIRTHDAYS 

Happy Birthday and congratulations to Evie in Wren class, who will 

celebrate their birthday on 5th February. 

 

LETTERS SENT HOME OVER THE LAST WEEK  

Sent to YR3-6 – KS2 Steam Museum Trip reminders 

Sent YR1-YR6 – After School Club bookings now open 

 

NCSA 

The NCSA will be having their next meeting on Monday 3rd February at 7pm, at The Bathurst 

Arms. Everyone is welcome and they look forward to parents coming along.  

 

HOLIDAY FREE SCHOOL MEAL VOUCHER SCHEME  

For February 2025 half term, Gloucestershire County Council will provide families in receipt of 

Free School Meals, who sign up to this offer, with vouchers to assist with food costs during the 

school holidays. Families who sign up to the scheme or who are already registered will receive a 

total of £15 per eligible child. 

 

Voucher code emails will be sent from week commencing 10 February. If parents have not 

received their vouchers by 17 February, we encourage them to submit a query via the Microsoft 

Form HERE. Families are to check their emails including junk/spam folders during this period, as 

sometimes the vouchers can go into those folders.  

 

To ensure the scheme has reached all those who are eligible, parents that have not previously 

signed up, are being encouraged to do so, as soon as they can. 

Families not already registered to receive holiday FSM vouchers can make an application from 

midday 27 January until midday on 7 February. 

To make a new application please submit a query via the Microsoft Form HERE. 

 

 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=VMeuX-NkFECbzOcvxzujEscrrjmmqQVGgV7evGDoK5RUMlZWNEpOWlNQT1VVUERYQUhRMVRJVVhBWiQlQCN0PWcu
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=VMeuX-NkFECbzOcvxzujEscrrjmmqQVGgV7evGDoK5RUMlZWNEpOWlNQT1VVUERYQUhRMVRJVVhBWiQlQCN0PWcu


 

EXTERNAL NOTICES 

 

  

 

 

 

      

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


